David Marks

Fromreverijnr <evertinr@iafrica.com>

To: David Marks { Durban ) <thirdear@iafrica.com>
Subject: Thanx!

Date: 19 February 1998 07:47

Yo David!!

Thanx for the fax, good to see that the project still get some
publicity.

A bit of gossip...

Ann Williams told me the other day that Rael and Cris Engelbrecht met in
a car park and apparently a argument developed and Cris took a swipe at
Rael, | don't know if he hit him, and apperantly Cris skipped the

country with family and all, maybe to New Zealand. Bad ain't it.

Aside with the bad news.... /\

I don't know if you're involved in Splashy Fen this year... /%W /l/‘/ f 5

I am available to work there again as in-house FOH engineer, especially Ve

in the main tent. Simon told me today that he wants to do a doccie on . e
the event for SAFM. : W&( /‘f/” pl i

Is the Hidden Years Band going to perform there? | really hope sol! N V4
it should be the main act in the main tent!! it

All the best to you and your family. /
Evert g
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